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Mr. J. €. Weadock

Zxecutive Vice sident

Chesupeake and Potomac Airways, Inc.
Friendship International Airport
Baltinore, Maryland

Dear Mr. Wesdock:

Your letter to Mr. Dulles, dated December 16, 1958,
concerning the possible development of local transportstion
by helicopter has been referved to me.

Our new headquarters bullding will not be completed
until sametime in 1961, and we believe it would be somewhat
premature at this time to plan for the type of service you
offer. At a later date when we have assessed our needs
realistically, I will be glad to have scmeone on my staff
Giscuss the matter with you or your representative.

Your interest in this matter ig appreciated.
3incerely,

H. Gates Lloy
Assistant Deputy Director

L’f/—{fg?_
Retyped: EA-DD/S:CEB:bjt (7 Jan 59)
Distributicn: .
Orig & 1 - Addressee T
/Z/— ER booii i

Executive Registry

- DD/S kUit / L
OL Files ' ATE LS;L_

OL/BPS w/basic g
D/I Hold w/drawn T

4

JERE T ATTT A T

pyaT Ty ERT T AN
Approved For Release 2003/05/05 : C|A-RDP80R01731R00030012(Hio1-8

DR
[ |




